## STATE OF CONNECTICUT



## DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

July 12, 2004

Paul Tubiana P.O. Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, PA 18002-1832

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for your letter regarding your research on staphylococcus aureus and diabetes. We appreciate the information and have forwarded it to diabetes program staff. As a state agency, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) follows guidelines set forth by nationally recognized public agencies such as the Department of Health and Human Services. Therefore, it may be advantageous to direct your information to a nationally recognized public health or medical agency. The DPH does not provide direct health care services.

We wish you success in the promotion of your research related to staphylococcus aureus.

Sincerely,

Rosa M. Biaggi, MPH, MPA

Call Gigs

Director

AIDS and Chronic Diseases Division